Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
The St. Johns River Water Management District announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: CANCELED due to Hurricane Milton. Additional details regarding re-scheduling will be posted when available. Monday, October 14, 2024, 1:00 p.m.

PLACE: CANCELED due to Hurricane Milton. Additional details regarding re-scheduling will be posted when available. The meeting will be held via webinar and conducted through ZOOM. ZOOM is a free online meeting tool. Register for the meeting by going to the link below:

ZOOM REGISTRATION LINK: https://sfwmd.link/3MyCBUc

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: CANCELED The CFWI is a collaborative effort among government agencies formed to address water resource issues in the area known as the Central Florida Water Initiative Planning Area. Pursuant to section 373.709(1), Florida Statutes, the Steering Committee and Public Meeting is intended to communicate the draft results of the 2025 CFWI RWSP. Member of the public and stakeholders are invited to participate and provide public comment. Additional information about this effort may be found at https://cfwiwater.com/ NOTE: One or more Governing Board members from each of the three districts named below may attend the meeting.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: https://cfwiwater.com/meetings/ within seven days of the meeting.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: St. Johns River Water Management District (SJRWMD), Callie Register, (321)473-1328. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Callie Register, Regional Water Supply Planning Coordinator, SJRWMD, P.O. Box 1429, Palatka, FL 32178-1429, (321)473-1328, cregister@sjrwmd.com; Kris Esterson, Lead Scientist, South Florida Water Management district, 7345 Greenbriar Pkwy, Orlando, FL 32819, (407)858-6100, ext. 3822, kesterso@sfwmd.gov; or Joseph Quinn, Water Supply Project Manager, Southwest Florida Water Management District, 2379 Broad Street, Brooksville, FL 34604-6899, (352)796-7211, joe.quinn@swfwmd.state.fl.us.
